
Dear Scorpions Families: 

My name is Sylvia Coto-Gonzalez and I am proud to serve this community as the new Principal at Kinloch Park 

Middle School. On behalf of the of the Kinloch family, I am happy to welcome you to the 2024-2025 school year. 

Go Scorpions! 

This year we have a recipe for SUCCESS that includes everyone! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ingredients: 

52+ amazing faculty & staff members 

774+ energetic students and their families. 

5 cups of patience 

4 cups of SAFETY 

3 cups of RESPECT  

2 cups of understanding 

1 cup of communication 

8 Tbsp of HARD WORK 

A dash of GREAT ATTENDANCE!!!! 

Toppings: 

1 APPLE product with a  

swirl of Verizon Innovative Learning. 

Mix all ingredients. Pour in patience, add equal parts of creativity and together we will have an 

AWESOME to the CORE year! 

                 Starts with you          



Kinloch Park Middle School strives to create a safe, friendly environment that encourages student growth in 

academics, self-esteem, self-discipline and respectful understanding of others. All staff members are dedicated to 

cultivating positive relationships with each child and prepare them to attend excel in the future. 

Please know that good attendance in school remains a strong predictor of success in life. Students that miss a lot 

of school are more likely to fall behind. Therefore, it is our goal to improve attendance rates here at Kinloch Park 

Middle School with your support. Please note classes start at 8:00 am, school opens at 7:45 am. If your child arrives 

after 8:10 am, YOU MUST get off the car and check them in. Always carry a picture ID when coming to the school. 

We believe that a successful school is founded upon a balance of love and solid instruction. We are committed to 

fostering a strong home-to-school connection to ensure our children can achieve their highest potential. Your 

participation in your child's education is an invaluable support. Stay informed at kpmschool.com 

We are excited to have you partner with us on your journey. Please do not hesitate to contact us at 305-445-5467. 

 

 

 

 

 


